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Enclosed is a copy of your C-105 for the Shipp '10' #1
Sec.10,T17S, R37E. As you requested we held this
completion report confidential for 90 days, and that
is the reason it was not in the file.

I do not know to whom you spoke but they should have
been able to tell you that it was confidential and
would be returned to you when released. We do not
approve C-105's but you will note that it is stamped
with our stamp on the back side which will indicate
we did receive it. .-

I apologize for any mixup there has been on this matter.

Enclosed you will also find a copy of the C-105 for

the Midway "5" well #1 which has our stamp on the

back side which indicates it was received and processed
by this office. Since there is no place for approval
we do not stamp the front.

If you have any questions, please direct them to me
at (505) 393-6161.

Evelyn Downs
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